
Belle Chasse, Louisiana 
    September 10, 2024 
 

 “PUBLIC NOTICE” 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that its regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Plaquemines Parish Council as the Sole Governing Authority of the Plaquemines 
Port, Harbor & Terminal District scheduled for September 12, 2024, will be 
cancelled due to Hurricane Francine.  
 

 
 

 
Plaquemines Parish Council 
 

       
__________________________________  

      Kim M. Toups, Secretary 
 


